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| am happy to know that the Central Vigilance
Commission (CVC) is observing Vigilance Awareness \Week
from 27" October, 2014 to 1% November, 2014 in all
organisations.

It is needless to point out that integrity of public
servants and transparency in public offices is utmost
necessary in making transparent and efficient administration
free of corruption.

In this connection, | appreciate the CVC's outreach
initiatives and endeavours to combat corruption with
optimum use of technology.

| call all government employees for making Vigilance
Awareness Week a success and congratulate CVC on this
occasion.
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